
CHRISTMAS DATES FOR THE DIARY
· Christmas Plays are back on again!
            Tuesday 13th December at 6.30 pm – P1, 2, 3 and 4 - Bethlehem’s Buzzing
            Wednesday 14th December at 6.30 pm – P5,6 and 7 – The Perfect Present 
· Christmas Raffle will take place at the Christmas Play nights – tickets on sale at the door. Parent Support Group will be organising the prizes as they have done every year – thank you to them.
· Pupil Council and Mrs. Fitzpatrick will be in touch after Hallowe’en with more information on how we will try to help those in need close to home.
· Pupil Council Themed Hampers – this was done last year and was very successful. Each class bring in items for a hamper – the theme of the hamper is chosen by Pupil Council eg Movie Night Hamper
· We have been given the opportunity of attending the Grand Opera House Pantomime “Cinderella” on 11th January 2023! We are aware that Christmas is an expensive time and even more so this year but we felt we have missed out on this trip for the last few years and it would be lovely to look forward to.
The overall cost is £20 which includes the ticket and the bus. 
In order to make this more affordable and that all children have a chance to go, the school will fund the buses. This money will come from the £500 we won from Eurospar in June and the remainder from the Pupil Council Hampers.  
The balance of money has to be paid to the Opera House by Friday 11th November – therefore I would appreciate if you could send in £12 by Thursday 10th November. Please put in an envelope/money bag and clearly labelled with your child’s name. Please do not add to dinner money on Friday 11th November.  
Thank you
Margaret McConville                           
